
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  10/11/11 

Web Announcement 420 

Update Regarding November Provider Training 
Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc.’s November Program Training 
classes, which include claim form instructions, have been replaced by 
Hewlett Packard (HP) provider training on the same days. 

Providers who have registered for Magellan Medicaid Administration’s 
November training will receive a cancellation email.  HP’s training 
registration instructions will be posted on the Transition webpage on this 
website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://medicaid.nv.gov/transition.aspx

